
 
                   Out of respect to the Family of  

Arlene Jefferson - Brown 
the District 5 Service Center will be  
opening at 7:00 A.M. and closing at  

4:00 P.M. on Friday, January 18, 2019.  
 

All other District Five Facilities will continue  
normal business hours on Friday the18th. 

 
We will resume normal business hours on  
Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at 8:00 A.M. 

 
If you experience a public safety or medical emergency 

 call  911 or you can reach District Five Security 
 at 520-610-0815 for all  other non-emergencies. 

 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 


